
 

14th April, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

 

RE: INDEPENDENCE HOLIDAY/WEEKEND 

 

I am sure you are all aware, by now, of the announcement made by the Government concerning 

Boarders not travelling for the Independence holiday coming up this weekend.  In line with this 

announcement I would like to advise Parents of the following; 

 

1. The school will not provide transport for Boarders to travel to Harare and Chiredzi for the 

long weekend. 

2. Hostel will remain open to accommodate the Boarders over the long weekend.   

3. Hostel Staff and Duty Staff have volunteered to look after the Students over the weekend. 

  

Now that winter is coming, other concerns to take note of are as follows; 

 

 Students will change over and start wearing their Winter Uniform as of Wednesday 21st 

April.  Please make sure that you provide your children with the correct set of uniforms for 

winter. 

 Boarders will require some extra blankets as this winter is promising to be very cold. 

 

Please also note that School will end at 1300hrs tomorrow, 15th April, 2021. 

 

I appreciate your patience and understanding as we continue to manage the situation. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 
ORLANDO FERNANDES 

PRINCIPAL – HILLCREST SCHOOLS 

 

 

 

 

 


